BPW Meeting December 4, 2013:

Review of Projecis by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

6. King St/East Main St/Pinckney St
This project is under and acre, and so does not require a permit from the WDNR,
but it does require a City Engineering Erosion Control Permit. (Eric Dundee,
City Engineering)
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